
Distinguished legislators, 
 
Dr. Phil Fisher at the University of Oregon is publishing a weekly blog summarizing key findings from his 
national survey of parents of young children about the impacts of COVID-19. The whole series is great, 
and this week’s blog focuses on child care impacts. I found it very relevant to the discussions of the child 
care taskforce: 
 
https://medium.com/rapid-ec-project/not-in-the-same-boat-2d91ed57df2d  
 
At the end of the article, he shares policy recommendations to address the challenges and come out of 
the pandemic stronger. Here is a link to the whole series, which also looks at issues related to disability, 
health, and more: https://medium.com/rapid-ec-project. 
 
Best, 
Dana 
 

Dana Hepper (she/her) 

Director of Policy & Advocacy 

Children’s Institute 

971.506.3262, cell | 503.219.9034, main  
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